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Alice Mascio ---- -· ----- _________ ., _________ -----
From: HelpDesk 

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2008 3:13 PM 

To: All SCDC Staff 

Cc: 'psimpson@lac.sc.gov' 

Subject: FW: Survey of SCDC employees by LAC 

The following E-mail is being sent to all SCDC employees from the Legislative Audit Council (LAC): 

To All SCDC employees: 

As part of a study of the Department of Corrections (SCDC), the South Carolina Legislative Audit 
Council (LAC) is conducting a survey of randomly selected SCDC employees concerning their work 
experiences and attitudes. If you have been selected to participate in this survey, a questionnaire will be 
mailed to you within the next several days. The LAC would appreciate your cooperation in completing 
this survey. All responses to this survey will be completely confidential and the results will help the 
LAC in evaluating working conditions at the SCDC. Thank you for your assistance. 

George L. Schroeder 
Director 
Legislative Audit Council 

6/17/2008 


